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First, my name is Jesse Shetler, and I go to Lone Star Middle School. So far this school 

year has turned out great, my friends and I socialize more now that we do not have to quarantine 

or social distance. Now we can talk or hang out whenever we want and do not even consider that 

we should be afraid of Covid.  

However, the school year still has some similarities to last year's school year. We still are 

required to sanitize but I think everyone should just for safe terms. Teachers and adults 

recommend distancing and now the media is asking people to take the vaccine due to the new 

variant of Covid. Other than the global terror last year was different in a good way though.  

Therefore, 4th grade, is the last year that was normal. I remember considering in 4th grade 

that I was not necessarily as scared as I was the first year Covid hit. I was scared for my family 

originally, my grandparents, brothers, parents and eventually me. My life has changed since the 

4th grade. And now I believe that everything is going back to normal. 

In conclusion, sure the last few years have been a total mess with Covid, school, safety, 

and the overall terror. But because of those years I am now braver than ever cause even though it 

was scary it was an experience it was an awesome experience. Our families were brought 

together, and people were brought together. So, in the end it was accelerating. 


